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CT and EPA Processing

• LRRC   
 DEP submitted a request to LRRC for early consideration of our  

proposed GHG amendment to help ensure that we meet our March 1   

SIP submittal deadline

 LRRC approved our request and will consider our   

proposal during its January 25 meeting

• EPA
 On January 6, EPA proposed an approval of our SIP revision based    

on the version of the amendment submitted to the LRRC

 Once our GHG amendment has been adopted and we formally  

submit our SIP revision, EPA will finalize its approval 


